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West - The family of the late LaVaughn
West, who passed away suddenly on October
3rd, 1992, wish to thank Dr. Keith Wilkes
and staff of the McCausland Hospital, Rev.
Bob Elkin of St. John's Anglican Church and

Beth McLean of the Community Church.
Thank you to the Ladies of the Legion for
providing the lovely tea after the memorial
service. We would also like to thank all who
sent cards, in memorials, flowers and food.

Thank you all for your prayers and Kindness.
Cathi, Bill, Angela & Amy
Jane e Gordon
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AUDIOLOGY HEARING
| AID CLINIC |
| PATRICK SHANAHAN, AUDIOLOGIST |

Friday, October 30, 1992

The McCausland Hospital
Terrace Bay ook In appreciation for your assistance with our
fundraising for “Freddy the Fracture Finder”,
For an appointment call 825-3273 The McCausiand Hospital Radiology
| in Thunder Bay: Department will be holding an Open House
AUGIOTIPRINEII S Bpetr o on Tuesday, November 10, 1992 from 6:00
Medical Arts Building, o g'llll' . :
73 N. Cumberland St., Ste. #204 p.m. 00 p.m.
Thunder Bay, P7A 4L8

ALL ARE WELCOME!!

345-HEAR (345-4327)
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Remember this delicious 100% pure beef patty
with processed swiss, cheddar and mozza cheese?
Well it’s back! But hurry, soon The Big Cheez will

melt into a memory.

Only $2%° "til November 8

Plus tax. At participating A&W Restaurants. ©1992 A&W Food Services of Canada Ltd.
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Earning their

Girl Guide citizenship
badges at last week’s meet-
ing of Terrace Bay Council
were (front row, from left)
Kim Papineau, 10, Kelly
Ann Rochon, 11, and Amy
Colbourne, 11. They
watched (from left) acting
Reeve John St. Amand and
Councillors Bill Houston
and Chris Joubert to learn
about the workings of
municipal government.
The girls guides will also
be canvassing door to door
Hallowe’en in support of
Unicef.

MOE survey

continued from page 1
| closeness of the station to
the Mill.

“It’s one of the closest
stations to a mill in all of
Northwestern Ontario,” he
says.

MOE believes that the
major source of odour at
the mill is the spills pond,
and Griffin says the min-
istry hopes to set up a
mobile monitoring station
next to the pond to make
absolutely sure that it’s the
source of odour.

“There are times when
the wind is so light that
we're not sure whether the
odour problem is originat-
ing at the spills pond or
with the mill’s stacks,” he
says. “We want to position
the mobile station between
the spills pond and the
lagoon. That will deter-
mine whether the pond is
the major source of odour
or not.”

Griffin says the existing
monitoring stations are too

guish the exact source of
odours.

He also says that Kim-
berly-Clark has agreed to
keep a log detailing when

continued on page 9



